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Witness:  David S. Sinclair / Counsel 

 

Q-14. Based upon the most recent projected cost of $501.5M, please provide in an excel 

spreadsheet the calculation of the PVRR of the Trimble County Landfill. To the extent 

not included on question 4 above, please provide copies of all calculations, work papers, 

spreadsheets and any other supporting documents, including but not limited to the 

calculation of depreciation, useful life of landfill component asset cost and deferred tax 

calculation used in calculating the Trimble County landfill PVRR. 

 

A-14. See the attached being provided on a thumb drive.  The information requested is 

considered to be confidential and proprietary and is being filed under seal pursuant to a 

Petition for Confidential Protection.  The Companies have not provided certain Excel 

worksheets which contain data and methodologies which, if disclosed, would give 

Sterling Ventures a competitive advantage in future bids, disadvantage other vendors who 

participate in the Companies’ competitive bid process and impair the effectiveness of the 

Companies’ overall competitive bidding process and harm the Companies’ customers.   
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